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REQUEST FOR GRANT PROPOSALS (RFGP)

STATE OF MARYLAND

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

CSEA ACCESS AND VISITATION PROGRAM FOR WESTERN MARYLAND
CSEA/AV-16-002- S
AMENDMENT NO. 1
January 11, 2016
Dear Prospective Applicants: 

This amendment is being issued to amend certain information in the above-named RFGP.  All information contained herein is binding on all Applicants who respond to this RFGP.  A specific part of the RFGP has been amended.  The change is listed below.  New language has been double underlined and marked in bold (i.e. word), and language that has been deleted has been marked with a strikethrough (i.e. word). 

1. Revise RFGP Section 4.2.1 as follows:

4.2.1
Volume I – Technical Proposal, and Volume II – Financial Proposal shall be sealed separately from one another.  It is preferred, but not required, that the name, email address, and telephone number of the Applicant be included on the outside of the packaging for each volume.  Each Volume shall contain an unbound original, so identified, and five (5) copies, except that financial statements pursuant to Section 4.4.2.10 shall be contained in the unbound original and need not be contained in the five (5) copies. Unless the resulting package will be too unwieldy, the State’s preference is for the two (2) sealed Volumes to be submitted together in a single package including a label bearing:

· The RFGP title and number,

· Name and address of the Applicant, 
· Closing date and time for receipt of Proposals


Applicants shall submit Proposals to the Procurement Officer (see Section 1.4 “Procurement Officer”) prior to the date and time for receipt of Proposals (see Section 1.8 “Proposals Due (Closing) Date and Time”).  
Applicants are reminded that they must acknowledge receipt of all amendments issued against the RFGP in their Transmittal Letter (see RFGP §§ 1.14 and 4.4.2.3).  If you require clarification of the information provided in this amendment, please contact me at (410) 767-7404, or via email at sang.kang@maryland.gov.
By Sang Kang, Procurement Officer

January 11, 2016
 

